
SLPS Parent Connection 

The Parent Connection is a group of St Louis Public Schools (SLPS) families, past and present.  We 

are passionate about the good things going on in our schools and want to share our positive 

experiences. 

Parent Connection Mission Statement: 

The Parent Connection is committed to introducing prospective families and our community to the strengths 

and options within our school district. 

 

 

Got Questions? 

Want to learn about why we chose 

SLPS? 

Curious to visit a particular school? 

Uncertain where your child will 

excel? 

Transitioning to a new school in the 

district?  

We Can Help! 

Contact us to get started. 

Email us at  

SLPSparentconnection@yahoo.com 

and a volunteer parent will reply to 

you within 48 hours. 

Look us up on Facebook (SLPS Parent 

Connection). Stay tuned for 

upcoming recruitment events. We 

look forward to talking to you! 

Are you a current or recent SLPS parent that 

wants to share your positive experience 

with a prospective parent? 

 

 

 

Excited to change the perception of your 

school? 

Interested in representing your school at a 

community event? 

Become A Part of the Team! 

We want you to join the Parent Connection 

Team.  Connectors  attend one training a 

year, agree to share their SLPS experience 

at two community events and connect to 

families that are assigned to them. If you 

are interested in welcoming new families to 

your school, please contact us at 

SLPSparentconnection@yahoo.com.  

AN ORIENTATION IS CURRENTLY 

SCHEDULED FOR: 

Thursday, March 7th  

6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  

Buder Library  

4401 Hampton Ave. 

St. Louis, MO 63109 

RSVP to the email address above to 

attend!
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